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Dear Director, 
 
We and I mean ALL Humans are these animals voices so ALL of us MUST speak up for these 
beautiful but forgotten animals...the Greyhound.  
Itâ€™s time that the governing body for ALL Greyhounds, acts on the Greyhounds behalf to 
make their life worthy of living, instead of leaving them to be harmed by their owners/trainers 
hands.  
Time is of the essence to make it RIGHT for the Greyhound once and for all.  
Where is your â€œDuty of Careâ€  for the Greyhound I ask?  
Where and when does â€œAnimal Abuse and Crueltyâ€  be recognised with the Greyhounds?  
Itâ€™s time to do the right thing and put new laws in place to protect the Greyhounds.  
Itâ€™s time to punish the abusers.  
The wrong end of the leash is being punished. Get it right and NOW and be the voice for the 
Greyhound !!!!!! Speak up !!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penny Anderson 
 


